CUMBRIA EDUCATION SERVICE



St Bees Village School
Main Street
ST BEES
CA27 0AA
Headteacher Mrs E Sharp
Telephone: 01946 822392
email: admin@stbeesvillage.cumbria.sch.uk

Wednesday, 26th June 2019

Dear Parents,

Reception Trip - Maryport Aquarium

Our Reception children are visiting Maryport Aquarium on Thursday, 11th July 2019.

Children will need to arrive at school promptly, so that they can be registered before the bus leaves at 9.10am, the children are expected to be back at school for normal school finishing time of 3.15pm.

Children will be provided with a packed lunch from school although an extra drink in a named leak proof, unbreakable container may be advisable. The children need to wear sensible footwear and clothing (uniform please) weather dependant, waterproof if wet, sun hats and suncream if bright!

We would appreciate a contribution towards the cost of day of £11.00, this will cover the transport and entrance fee. Children can bring a little spending money if they wish of no more than £5.00 in a named purse.

We are all looking forward to the trip and hope the weather will be kind!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E Sharp, Headteacher.